
ATTENTION!!! 

At Fiddler’s Green, the health and safety of our community, customers and 
employees is our highest priority. With the spread of the novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) we are ​ONLY​ accepting Telephone or Online orders. 
(turnaround time for fulfilling and packing orders is no longer than 20 minutes)​ Our 
ATM and restroom are ​out of service​ until further notice. ​Please have 
cash ready upon arrival​. Currently we are only allowing ​(1)​ customer at a 
time to enter the store and complete their transaction. Please have a 
VALID​ form of identification ready. Upon arrival call our Budtender 
Pick-Up line at ​(970)318-1702 ​your budtender will then unlock the front 
door, check your ID, and allow you entry. While visiting our store please 
stand​ ​at least​ 6 feet​ away from other customers and staff. All sales are 
FINAL!  

To place a Telephone order call: ​(970)626-4029.  
Full name, Date of Birth and Desired pick up time, 
and a call back number to notify you when your order 
is ready, will be needed to fulfill your telephone order.  

● To place an Online Order go to: 
https://fiddlersgreen.co/online-ordering  

● When you arrive at the store to pick up your order: 

      Call or Text (​970)318-1702 
Please state your Name and D.O.B and a Budtender will 
then instruct you to approach and enter the building. To 
help reduce exposure we are strict on ONLY allowing ​(1) 
customer to enter the licensed premise at a time. Please 
have Valid ID ready before entering. 

  

 Stay Healthy and Safe!  

Thank you for your cooperation during this difficult time! 

https://fiddlersgreen.co/online-ordering


 
 

 

Dear Fiddler’s Green Customers.  
 

At Fiddler’s Green, the health and safety of our community, customers and 
employees is our top priority. With the spread of the novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) we wanted to share some of the actions and policies Fiddler’s 
Green is taking to protect you and our employees. 

 

● Hourly disinfecting of high-touch surfaces and deep night cleanings. 
● Enforcing good hygiene of all our associates and directing 

associates who are feeling unwell to not come into work 
● Enforcing Glove Wearing during Cash Transactions 
● Asking customers who are sick or have symptoms to refrain from 

coming to our store 
● Asking customers to refrain from touching Display Jars & Display 

Products  
● Limiting the amount of customers on the sales floor. 1 customer per 

associate  
● Implementing a number ways that you can obtain our products while 

minimizing time in our store and ensuring minimal contact with staff 
and others, such as how we manage lines and wait times.  

 
The COVID-19 situation continues to evolve daily. We'll continue to 
monitor guidance from the Centers for Disease Control, World Health 
Organization and local health officials. 

 
Thank you! 
Let’s work together to stay healthy! 


